
I support SB 583 because the risks of air and water pollution from mega dairies far out weigh the claimed benefits.  Methane alone 
is a powerful climate destroying gas and nitrates and other polluting elements get into the water we all depend on.  We are hurtling 
toward a climate crisis that we may not be able to reverse.  Delaying on actions to curb damage from industrial scale dairy operation 
will bring us closer to disaster.  Natural system can only tolerate so much damage before their point of no return is reached.  Sadly 
dairy products and meat are not healthy for people, animals or the planet.  Dell Goldsmith


